
 
Hello Neighbors, 
The Romo family at 9410 Bluegrass is hosting an outdoor movie night 
on Saturday, October 21st, 2023 in their driveway beginning at 6:00 p.m. They 
invite you to bring your family, blanket, snacks,and drinks and enjoy an opportunity to 
get together for a neighborhood movie night.  They will be showing Hocus Pocus and 
the Littlest Vampire.  
 
Please RSVP to Teresa Kuhn at kuhn895@yahoo.com by Oct 20th if you plan to 
attend.  If there is inclement weather we will send out an updated email to reschedule 
and/or cancel.  
 
Thank you, 
PVHOA Fun Committee 
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